Good Morning
Just wanted to make everyone is aware that Dayton Children’s will be undergoing construction and will be cutting into the ambulance bay to place wiring underground starting today or Monday. A portion of the bay will be fenced off for safety. This will not hindered EMS from bringing patients in. The inconvenience will be when squads leave. Squads will not have the full turning radius to get out as they had before if two squads are parked side by side. Only one will be able to leave at a time. This project will take approximately 2 weeks or less.  End date for project May 31, 2019. Please if you have any question feel free to contact me. Thank you

 Heather Koss RN EMTP
EMS Coordinator

Dayton Children's Hospital
One Children's Plaza
Dayton, Ohio 45404-1815
O: 937-641-4534 
M: 937-829-7985 
F: 937-641-3131 
E: kossh@childrensdayton.org 
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